
 

 

 

TRANSIT ALERT 
 

January 5, 2024 
 

 

RDN Transit Service Changes to Route 25 

As of Sunday, January 7, 2024, Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) Transit riders can expect changes to 
the Route 25 Ferry Shuttle to meet the needs and improve connectivity for the public using various modes 
of transportation to travel throughout the region and beyond. This includes new service and stops to the 
Nanaimo Port Authority Terminal which is serviced by Hullo Ferry and Helijet. The new routing and 
changes are to align with the Regional District of Nanaimo's Transit Redevelopment Strategy to improve 
our transit services. 

 
Highlights of the Route 25 Ferry Shuttle changes 
include: 

• New service to the Nanaimo Port Authority 
Terminal will match up with the Hullo Ferry 
three times per day, seven days a week. See 
the Rider’s Guide for the full time table. 

• Five extra trips daily will be made to the BC 
Ferries Departure Bay Ferry Terminal. To 
accommodate this there will no longer be 
service to VIU on this route. 

• New service is added along Northfield Road, 
where there was previously no transit 
service. 

• Service levels, which is the number of trips 
per day, will remain the same on this route. 

• To help improve service reliability through 
the rest of the transit system, the Ferry 
Shuttle will no longer wait for BC Ferries 
boats that are running late. 

 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rdn.bc.ca%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Finline-files%2FRDN_Transit_Redevelopment_Strategy_Final_Report.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CDMarshall%40rdn.bc.ca%7Cdf4cbcf9b5104a1cc98808dc0be9a67a%7Cddeb3d5e4c3646898b82eea50ada964e%7C0%7C0%7C638398345338517435%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N500VXMzebDQKFf9mhyIr9XhVBhVpssNtCY1nx9HrkU%3D&reserved=0
https://www.bctransit.com/documents/1529725688739


 

Transportation Services 
Regional District of Nanaimo 
250-390-4531 
transit@rdn.bc.ca 

 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
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